
  
 
 

TO: Public Arts Commission 
 

FROM: Jaime Chew and William Wells, Staff Liaisons 
 

SUBJECT: Communication Plan 
 

RECOMMENDATION:  
 
Discuss a Communication Plan for upcoming projects, and consider appointment of a 
Communication Subcommittee 

 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

At the June 24, 2021, Public Arts Commission (PAC) regular meeting, the Commission discussed 
various options to promote upcoming projects.  The Commission indicated an interest in planning 
future communication efforts. 

 
DISCUSSION 
 
It is recommended that the PAC discuss a Communications Plan for upcoming projects and consider 
appointment of a Communication Subcommittee. 

 
  

DATE: July 22, 2021 
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